
Sunday, November 20 

Worship Services ............................................................ 8:30 and 11:00 am 

Sunday School ................................................................................ 9:45 am 

 

Monday 

Property Commission ...................................................................... 6:30 pm 

Worship Commission....................................................................... 6:30 pm 

 

Thursday 

Happy Thanksgiving! ............................................................... Office Closed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*You may present flowers by signing up on the bulletin board in the main hall. 

 

 

 

 

This Week at Prince Street Church 

Last week at Prince Street Church 

Morning Worship: 104 

Tithes & Offerings: $4,722.09 

Offering Needed Per Week: $7,605.00 

 

Commission Chair Contact Information 
 

Finance .......................................................... finance@princestreetchurch.com 
Missions ....................................................... missions@princestreetchurch.com 
PRC ...................................................................... prc@princestreetchurch.com 
Property ........................................................property@princestreetchurch.com 
Worship .................................................. ryan.thomas@princestreetchurch.com 
Discipleship ............................................. discipleship@princestreetchurch.com 
Congregational Care.................................. cong.care@princestreetchurch.com 

Contact Information 

 

Senior Pastor - John Shadle 

pastorjohn@princestreetchurch.com 
 

Media Arts Coordinator - Ryan Thomas 

ryan.thomas@princestreetchurch.com 
 

Children’s Ministry Coordinator - Cherie Finkey 

cherie.finkey@princestreetchurch.com 
 

Ministry Assistant - Brittony Black 

office@princestreetchurch.com 

 

Church Office 

17 N. Penn St. 

Shippensburg, PA  17257 

717-532-8404 
 

Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday: 9a-3p 

Fri: Closed 
 

On the Web 

www.princestreetchurch.com 

                           PSCUBIC 

         

 

Sunday, November 20, 2022 

Praising God. Serving Others. Cultivating Disciples. 



                  
 
Sermon Information 

Today, November 20, Pastor John 
will be sharing the message, “Being 
Grateful When You Only See Grief.” 
Scripture will be John 11:17-41.   
 

Communion 
Today, November 20, we will be 

celebrating the Ordinance of Holy 
Communion during both morning 
worship services.  
 

Board Reports Available 
Reports from the Local Board of  

Administration’s October meeting are 
now available to anyone who may be 
interested. Reports can be found on 
the table in the back of the         
sanctuary.  
 

Poinsettias 
We will be taking orders for       

poinsettias through December 4.  
Order forms can be found in your 
bulletin and at the Connection     
Center. Forms and payment can be 
placed in the box in the back of the 
sanctuary. Cost is $8.00 each. Color 
options this year include lavender 
and white. Any questions, please call 
Marie Mummert at  717-532-7252. 
 

Church Office Closed 
The church office will be closed     

for Thanksgiving on Thursday,           
November 24.  
 

Angel Tree 
We will be participating in the Angel 

Tree Ministry again this year.  Please 
take an angel from the tree to       
purchase a gift for each child. Return 
wrapped gift by Dec. 11. Sign your 
name on the paper beside the child’s 
name that you take, be sure to     
include your phone number.        
Suggested amount to spend on each 
gift is $40. Contact Bonnie Alleman, 
717-262-8444 with any questions.  

 

 
Harvest Home 

The SCRC sponsors the Hound 
Pack program, a program that serves 
food-insecure students in the SASD 
by providing a backpack of 7 meals 
over the weekends during the school 
year. The Hound Pack program    
currently serves around 145         
students. With the increase in food 
prices, the cost has risen to almost 
$5.50/bag/week. Prince Street helps 
with this program on Tuesday      
evenings by assembling the food 
items for packing. We would like to 
dedicate our Harvest Home food and 
funds drive to this program.          
Through the month of November we 
will be accepting donations of food 
and funds. Food items that are            
specifically in need of are fruit cups 
(peaches, oranges, applesauce, 
etc.), veggie cups, and ready-to-
serve soups, preferably in cans with 
a tab top. Checks may be made out 
to Prince Street Church with “Hound 
Packs” in the memo.  
 

Children’s Christmas Program 
Mark your calendars! Our children’s 

Christmas program will be held    
during the Sunday School hour on 
December 4th. Dress rehearsal for 
all children participating in the       
program is scheduled for Saturday, 
December 3, 10am-12pm.  
 

Cookies and Cocoa 
Calling all families with kids! Come 

join us on Wed. Dec. 7, 6:30-8pm for 
a time of decorating cookies, making 
cards, and playing games. Please 
RSVP by Nov. 30 to 717-532-8404.  
If you would like to donate           

refrigerated slice-and-bake cookies 
for this event, please place them in 
the refrigerator in the kitchen no later 
than Dec. 4.  
 

Insider, November 20, 2022 Christmas Decorating! 
The most wonderful time of year is 

coming again… It is time to adorn the 
sanctuary for Christmas. Come help 
us deck the halls to celebrate our 
Savior’s birth! Join us in the        
sanctuary on November 26 at 
8:30am. Call or text Melody Shubert 
if you have any questions,             
717-729-0870.  
 

Christmas Caroling! 
Our annual caroling event will be 

held on Sunday, December 11. We 
will meet at 2:30pm in the Fellowship 
Hall to prepare before we leave to 
visit our home care folks. Please join 
us to be and receive this special 
blessing.  
 

Thanksgiving Day Meal 
The annual Thanksgiving Day    

community meal will be distributed 
from Christ United Methodist Church, 
47 E. King St., beginning at 11:30am 
on Thursday, November 24.         
Reservations for the meal can be 
made by calling 717-532-6850.  
 

UB Thank Offering  
Thanksgiving is coming up and    

UBGlobal invites you to be a part of   
developing more UB leaders through 
this year’s Thank Offering. More   
information can be found at the   
Connection Center.  
 

Snow Removal 
The Property Commission is      

looking for individuals willing to serve 
through removing snow this winter. If 
you are able to help, please sign up 
at the Connection Center.  
 

Our Daily Bread 
The December-February issue of 

Our Daily Bread is now available to 
anyone who may be interested, and 
can be found in the back of the  
sanctuary.  
 

Tithes and Offerings 
Tithes and offerings may be given in 

the following ways: secure box in the 
back of the sanctuary, online, or 
through the mail.  Checks can be 
mailed to: 
         Prince Street Church 
         17 N. Penn Street 
         Shippensburg, PA 17257  

 
Prayer Corner 

 
Prayer Focus:  
Count Your Blessings 
 

Church of the Week:   
Lurgan UB Church 
 

Prince Street’s Ministry Focus:  
Missions Commission 
 

Prayer Requests and Praises 
Prayer requests and praises may 
be shared weekly via Connection 
Card or by contacting the church 
office. Our Prayer Warrior Team will      
receive these requests/praises and 
pray over them during the week. If 
you would like your request/praise 
to be on this coming week’s list, 
please have it in to the office no  
later than 9:00am on Monday. The 
prayer list is sent out first thing  
Monday morning. Please note,    
unless determined to be an         
urgent situation, requests and   
praises received mid-week will be 
placed on the following week’s list. 
 
 
 

 
Do you feel called to be a prayer 
warrior? If so, you can sign up to 
receive our weekly prayer list by 
contacting the church office or filling 
out a Prayer Warrior card located in 
the back of the Sanctuary, then 
placing it in the offering box.  


